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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

Dear Members of the Board:

It is with great pleasure that I advise you that the California Integrated Waste Management
Board has honored the County of Santa Cruz for successfully implementing programs
necessary to achieve the first waste diversion goal established by AB 939: to cut trash in
half by the year 2000.

I would like to thank the members of the Board, the Public Works Direct and staff, and the
residents of Santa Cruz County for making waste reduction and recycling a top priority in
Santa Cruz County.

It is, therefore, RECOMMENDED that your Board accept the certificate of appreciation
from the California Integrated Waste Management Board.

County Administrative Officer
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Winston H. Hickox
Secretary for
Environmental
Protection

California Integrated Waste Board +

Gray Davis
Governor

September 8, 1999

Susan Mauriello
Chief Administrative Officer
Santa Cruz County
701 Ocean St.
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

Dear Ms. Mauriello:

The California Integrated Waste Management Board, the state’s primary recycling agency,
wishes to congratulate your community. We have nearly finished reviewing the 1995 waste
diversion efforts of every city and county in California. As you may already know, the Board
approved your community’s diversion report for the 1995 waste diversion mandates established
by AB 939, the Integrated Waste Management Act.

Enclosed please find a certificate of appreciation from the Board. This certificate honors your
community’s outstanding efforts to help California cut its trash in half by the year 2000.

Thank you for your community’s hard work to meet California’s aggressive waste diversion
goals. We are pleased to count your efforts among those of all the communities statewide that
are contributing to California’s ongoing diversion success.

Sincerely,

Dan Eaton
Chairman

Enclosure
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